
_____________________ ____

May 19, 1934.

Dear Mrs. War ren,

I am sending you herewith the file from
this office regarding the letters sent out last

for historical data to be contributed 
I think you should have

year asking 
to the McCord Museum, 
these letters in your files, to follow up if necessary.

Please note particularly letter from Mr. 
Claxton and the four documents enclosed as mentioned

Fred

Apparently we should have sent these on
Dir Arthur acknowledged

therein.
to Mr. McEermot last spring.
their receipt to Mr. Claxton.■

Yours faithfully,

i

Principal1s Secretary.

Stirs. Dorothy Warren, 
The McCord Museum.


